



National Association of Women Judges

The Honorable Rebeca C. Martinez, Fourth Court of Appeals
NAWJ District 11 Director

April 15, 2016 Report to the NAWJ Executive Board

September 2016 District 11 Director's Report

In conjunction with Texas A&M San Antonio and the St. Mary's University School of Law, NAWJ San Antonio Chapter is planning its annual The Color of Justice program for the Fall and Spring semester terms on both campuses. Our sponsors continue to be Lexis-Nexis, the San Antonio Bar Association, and the Bexar County Women's Bar Association. Additional Color of Justice programs are held annually in Austin and Laredo, Texas. The next Color of Justice is scheduled for October 25, 2016 in Laredo, Texas, hosted by State Chair Judge Beckie Palomo in the Webb County Commissioner's Courtroom, to be held in conjunction with Oral Arguments scheduled for the Fourth Court of Appeals of the State of Texas throughout the day.

On September 7, 2016, in conjunction with the Texas Center for Judiciary's Annual Judicial Conference, NAWJ hosted a Reception with President Lisa Walsh as our guest speaker. She shared news of past and upcoming conferences, including the 2018 Conference to be hosted in San Antonio, Texas.



NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WOMEN JUDGES

are hosting a reception with special guest

HON. LISA WALSH FLORIDA CIRCUIT COURT JUDGE **NAWJ PRESIDENT**

at the

ANNUAL JUDICIAL CONFERENCE OF THE TEXAS CENTER FOR THE JUDICIARY

WEDNESDAY 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. SEPTEMBER 7th Two Thousand Sixteen

JW MARRIOTT Hill Country Resort & Spa SUNFLOWER ROOM

The NAWJ Annual Conference in San Antonio is in its planning stages. The 2018 Annual conference in San Antonio is during the City of San Antonio's Tri-centennial Celebration, celebrating 300 years of history. Texas State Chairs Judge Palomo and Judge Sue Kurita are planning NAWJ Receptions in north and south Texas to begin recruiting and raising funds for the 2018 Conference. Committees are being formed and bar leaders throughout the state have expressed support in co-hosting receptions in their areas. Past committee chairs have been helpful in providing guidance and advice, and work is continuing to plan a fabulous conference here in Texas! Save the Date – October 3-7, 2018 at the Hyatt Regency Riverwalk Hotel.